REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

‘09 SEP Wk

MR. JOSEPH JAMES REYES

Account Executive

American Technologies Inc.

5 Ideal St. cor. McCollough St., Addition Hills
Mandaluyong City

Email Add: jireves@ati.com.ph

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF AWARD
Dear Mr. Reyes:

The Maritime Industry Authority (MARINA) would like to notify that your
quotation/proposal received on 14 August 2024 for the procurement of this Authority's
“Microsoft SQL Server 2022 Standard and Uninterrupted Power Supply (UPS)
for the Instaliation of the Enhanced Electronic New Government Accounting
System (E-NGAS) and Electronic Budget System {EBUDGET)” for the contract
price of One Hundred Thirty-Nine Thousand Seven Hundred Pesos (P139,700.00) is
hereby accepted.

Thank you.

Name and Signature

Date:

Golden Voyage Towards Green and Digital Maritime Future

MARINA Building

20th Street corner Bonifacic Drive
1018 Port Area (South), Maniia,
Philippines

Tel. Nos.: {632) 8523-8078
Email: cadm@marina.gov.ph
Website: hitps:/marina.gov.ph




